
 

 
 

 
 

Early Help Drop In North 
 
In light of current circumstances regarding COVID-19, Early Help         
Family Workers Team North will be offering support to local          
families five days per week (9.00am-5.00pm Monday-Thurs and        
9.00am-4.30pm Friday) via telephone in the first instance. This will          
replace the weekly parent drop ins that currently run in Berwick,           
Alnwick and Amble on a Tuesday. 
 

This will begin from Monday 23rd March 2020 
 
Parents/Carers are welcome to contact Early Help by telephoning ​01670          
620461 and will be put in touch with an Early Help Family Worker who              
can offer support/advice and signposting around many different issues         
families will be experiencing at the moment : 
 
Areas of Advice we can offer: 

● Education, Employment and Training. 
● Benefits 
● Support in Managing Young People’s Behaviour 
● Keeping Children Safe 
● Substance Misuse 
● Domestic Abuse 
● Dealing with Difficult teenagers 
● Links to other Services and Organisations 

 
This offer of support is to all families with children up to the age of 19                
years. 
 
 
Claire Forster 
Senior Practitioner North Early Help Family Worker Team 


